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Memorandum 

To:   Parks and Recreation Committee  

From: Dean Gazza, Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management Department 

Date:   October 7, 2019 

Re:   Action Item: Request Approval of Reid Golf Course 2020 Rates Policy 

Attached is the proposed 2020 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy that outlines the daily fees 

and pass rates for 2020.  The 2020 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy is consistent with the 

policy adopted by the Committee and Council for 2019.  

The policy continues to include a Discount Card that provides a 15% discount on daily 

fees and adds a new weekend twilight option. Proposed changes would allow Business 

Passes to be used for league play, no refunds for coupon books, and increased times of 

use for the weekday and junior passes.  

Outagamie County will be implementing an additional half percent sales tax beginning 

January 1st, 2020. The proposed 2020 golf rates include a $1.00 increase to weekend 9-

hole daily fees and weekday twilight rates to recover the sales tax impact. 

The Parks, Recreation, and Facilities Management Department is requesting approval of 

the 2020 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy at this time to begin planning for the 2020 

season. 

Please feel free to contact me at (920) 832-5572 or dean.gazza@appleton.org if you need 

 additional information or have questions. 

 

 


